








Email notification

Coordinators share the summary letter with the family following the donation conversation. The goal is to send the letter to any 
family who is willing to provide an email address within 24 hours. The letter reviews important elements of the conversation and 
next steps needed from the family regarding funeral home arrangements. 

Using Technology and Communication to Improve 
Relationships:

 Post Donation Conversation Letter 

DCI Donor Services:  Alison Draves, MHA, CTBS and Gretchen Budde CTBS, MAC, CT

Target Audience: Family Services, Recovery, Aftercare, External Affairs, 
Communications Centers

Background: In 2023, 46% of referrals did not have a funeral home at the time of approach. After 
receiving feedback from funeral homes and hospital partners that families didn’t 
understand what they were agreeing to and didn’t understand how donation could affect 
their funeral arrangements DCI took additional steps to communicate this information to 
the family. DCI wanted to provide additional information to the family to summarize the 
conversation in a timely manner. Families in grief also don’t recall many elements of the 
donation conversation. This letter provides a resource for the family to reference and 
provide accurate information to their funeral home regarding donation.

Goal: To provide a summary of donation conversations with families so they have a more 
thorough record immediately following the conversation. This will hopefully reduce post 
authorization calls with concerns about what was discussed and agreed upon during the 
donation process. Despite providing these elements in the donation conversation it was 
determined that providing a tool to reinforce the information will better support our 
families and donation partners.

Method

Email was decided as the best way to transmit information accurately and provide the information prior to receiving the 
aftercare mailings to the authorizing person. 
DCI worked with our BI Team to develop a letter that was HIPAA compliant so that it was not necessary to send secure 
emails that would require families to create an additional login.
Only use first name of patient
Semi-automated Process– Coordinators generate the letter based on the donor ID number to accurately pull the 
appropriate donor information.
A PDF copy of the letter is uploaded to the donor chart.

Process



This process was established in phases so we could trial the letter and make minor adjustments to language as we launched.

Expected vs Observed Impact

Phases

Phase 1: TDS authorizations only
Phase 2: Authorizations in all 3 locations
Phase 3: Added disclosure letters in all 3 locations
Phase 4: In Process – There is a plan to create a survey to ask families for specific feedback related to the letter to ensure 
it is meeting the goals of the project.
Phase 5: Create reporting to establish how many families received the letter, how many families provided email addresses 
that could have received the letter, etc. 

Impact

Emails going to spam
Evidence of death for family member who didn’t have a service
 We have had no feedback responses from families indicating the information did not match what was provided verbally.

Sample Letter - Authorization



Sample Letter Disclosure


